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Band Practice 
Band practice will take place on Tuesday this week, in the Junior Room. Please arrive at 7.30pm if you are 
interested in banging drums or playing the Bugle 
 
Football 
This Saturday we have a junior game. Please can all the juniors meet at the hall at 1.20pm or over at carterhatch 
at 1.45pm. Remember that when we have a FULL team, we stand a great chance of winning. Please make a 
special effort to turn up. This week it is a double header, which meals each half counts as a final. We defiantly 
need a strong team, so we can gain the 6 points on offer. 
 
This Sunday 
This coming Sunday is our final Church Parade of the year. Please make every effort to turn up as myself and 
Mr Payne will be taking the service. There is also a small play, performed by 9 of you, so it would be good for 
the other boys to come and support this service. We hope it will be fun and not boring! 
 
Please meet in the hall at 10.10am in full uniform. 
 
Please note that the Family Carol concert will be on Sunday 16th December at 4pm. It would be good if you and 
your family could also come along and join in with this service. 
 
Next Week 
We are now reaching the end of the winter session. Next week we will be going out carolling and collecting 
donations. Please meet at the hall at 7pm so we can set off at 7.10pm. We have got a full band this year, so it 
should sound really good. We will be returning back to the hall around 9pm for Hot Dog’s and hot chocolate.  
You do not need to wear your uniform, so make sure you wear warm clothing as it will be cold! 
 
It is not just next Monday that we are carolling, but next Tuesday and the following Monday after that. Same 
times for each of the nights. Please make every effort to help collect on all the nights, so we can get down as 
many roads as possible. If there are any parents that wish to help, please feel free to do so. 
 
 
Camp 2008 
 
Please get your £20 deposits in now for camp. The date is Saturday 2nd August - Saturday 9th August 2008. 
 
God Bless and have a good week 

Andrew Caddies  
Company secretary 

 
OBJECT: THE ADVANCEMENT OF CHRIST’S KINGDOM AMONG BOYS AND THE PROMOTION OF HABITS OF OBEDIENCE,  

REVERENCE, DISCIPLINE, SELF-RESPECT AND ALL THAT LEADS TOWARDS A TRUE CHRISTIAN MANLINESS. 


